
MANAGER’S DESK FOR WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 5, 2022 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

FOR THOSE WHO LOVE OUR WEEK OF CHRISTMAS MUSIC, THE EMAILS I SHARED 

YESTERDAY MIGHT HAVE BEEN SHOCKING. HOWEVER, IN CASE YOU WERE WONDERING 

IF ANYONE LIKED IT, LET ME BEGIN TODAY WITH A SHORT, WRITTEN LETTER. 

“DEAR MANAGEMENT. I ENJOYED THE SPECIAL PROGRAMMING DURING THE PAST 

CHRISTMAS SEASON. THE WEEK OF CHRISTMAS MUSIC WAS REALLY SPECIAL! I HOPE 

THE STATION WILL CONTINUE THIS FOR CHRISTMAS 2022.” 

ALL OF YOUR COMMENTS ARE APPRECIATED. AND WE WILL CONSIDER THEM AS WE 

PLAN FOR THE COMING CHRISTMAS SEASON. 

A MINOCQUA LISTENER SHARED WITH US LAST WEEK IN THIS LETTER. 

DEAR MANAGER AND STAFF OF WRVM. YEARS AGO I USED TO SUPPORT YOUR RADIO 

MINISTRY. I WOULD LISTEN AS I WAS DRIVING ON WORK-RELATED ERRANDS AND I ENJOYED 

THE PROGRAMMING AND MUSIC. NOW IN A NEW SEASON OF MY LIFE; A NEW COMMUNITY 

AND THE CHALLENGES OF THE COVID LIMITATIONS TO GATHER WITH OTHERS, I HAVE RE-

DISCOVERED WRVM AND FIND IT SUCH A BLESSING. IT SEEMS THAT ANY TIME I TURN ON MY 

RADIO (ALWAYS TUNED TO YOUR STATION) I SEEM TO FIND SOMETHING THAT FEEDS MY 

SOUL. SO THANK YOU FOR PROVIDING THIS MUCH-APPRECIATED SERVICE. I PRAY GOD 

CONTINUES TO BLESS YOUR WORK AND EXPANDS YOUR MISSION FIELD IN 2022. PEOPLE 

NEED THE LORD. 

AS I WAS READING ALL THE LETTERS THAT CAME IN, JUST LAST WEEK, I WAS IMPRESSED 

BY THE FACT WE ALREADY HAVE A HUGE LISTENING AREA. WE HEARD FROM LISTENERS 

IN: 

ELKHART LAKE, GREEN BAY, CLINTONVILLE, BONDUEL, MANITOWISH WATERS, 

WESTBORO, ANTIGO, MARINETTE, BLACK CREEK, LAONA, WAUSAU, CASCO, TOMAHAWK, 

WHITE LAKE, BIRNAMWOOD, COLEMAN, KEWAUNEE, WAUSAUKEE, MERRILL, GILLETT, 

SHEBOYGAN, WISCONSIN RAPIDS, REEDSVILLE, BOWLER, MARION, SHAWANO, 

BROOKFIELD, KIMBERLY, DE PERE, IRON MOUNTAIN, IOLA, SUAMICO, PHILLIPS, OCONTO 

FALLS, OSHKOSH, NORWAY, MI, LUXEMBURG, JUNCTION CITY, STEPHENSON, MI, 

NEKOOSA, EAGLE RIVER, NEW LONDON, BANCROFT, PESHTIGO, GLEASON, STURGEON 

BAY AND APPLETON. 

THAT TO ME IS PRETTY AMAZING. THANK YOU FOR WRITING, FOR LISTENING AND FOR 

YOUR SUPPORT OF THIS MINISTRY. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


